
Road Report 
February 2024

• Completed Work in January 2024
• Work in Process/Scheduled
• Thank you
• Decisions and Comments 
 



Completed Work 

• No major road projects were done

• Road salt was applied to asphalt roads

• Valhalla Tree care finished major ROW clearing



Work in 
Process/Scheduled

    
• Sturgeon Island bridge project will resume in the Spring of 

2024
• Sturgeon Island Road asphalt project is planned for Spring 

2024
• Sturgeon Island bridge cover plans are completed and in 

production with anticipated delivery late April or early 
May 2024

    

Warbler Lane Project



Thank You! 
We are making great progress in Windemere Township thanks to our professional contactors. 

Their hard work and cooperation is greatly appreciated!

• Kiminski Paving
• Sandberg Construction
• Valhalla Tree Care



Decisions and 
Comments

    The brush pile at the gravel pit has been set on fire. The burn will 
continue until the piles are gone.

The unprecedented weather has created challenges across MN for the 
gravel roads. We will continue to maintain them accordingly when the 
conditions allow. Thank you for your understanding. 

     
 
   
     
 It’s nice to be important, but it’s more important to be nice.


